““The Voice of South Carolina’’

Radio Station WSPA

» Radio-Press Building
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Spartanburg, S. C.

November 30, 1939

Kermit Geary
RFD # °2
Walnutport, Pa .
Dear Sir:

We want to express our sincere appreciation for the swell report

on your reception of WSPA the morning of November 23, 1939, It

agrees in detail with our program log. The letter was passed around
among the other personel!l cf the station in additi n to the engin=
dering cepartment and created quite arn aimosphere of good cheer for

the remainder of the day. You might be interested in knowing that
tor the next few sunday mornings, we will nut on a test program from

midnight on,

Sincerely
George D. Tafe
Chiet Engineer, WSPA



